To: Chris Rampen

E-Mail: chris.rampen@botcorp.com
From: Anthony Serafini

Date: October 12, 2006

Subject: FEE/Dismissal

Message:

Looks like you filed in the wrong place. IBFS is for the International Bureau. We are the ELS
experimental system. You should contact the International Bureau since it looks like you filed
with us last year for the same thing and it was dismissed because we can not authorize service
operation under our Part 5 rules. Your application is going to be dismissed as a wrongful filing.

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above
referenced application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of

October 12, 2006 may result in application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of
the filing fee pursuant to Section 1.1108.

DO NOT Reply to this email by using the 'Reply' button. In order for your response to be
processed expeditiously, you must upload your response via the Internet at
https://gullfoss2.fcc.gov/prod/oet/ct/els/index.cfm by clicking on the "Reply to Correspondence
hyperlink.

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number : 4598



